
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

8. ROAD NAMING - GREENWOOD ESTATE SUBDIVISION, RICHMOND HILL ROAD 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval of a new road name for stage one of the 

Greenwood Estate subdivision at Richmond Hill. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the name “Teviotdale Way” for the new road in the Greenwood Estate 

subdivision, Richmond Hill Road. 
 
 (Note:  Yani Johanson abstained from voting in respect of the above resolution.) 
 
 


